
 
 Archery safety class & practices are scheduled!   

 
County wide Archery practices are scheduled at Green Mill Sportsman Club’s Archery Range in Erie. 
Practices begin in April on the 2nd & 4th Wednesdays through July 9th. Once you've completed an 
annual county-wide 2025 safety class, a Sign-Up-Genius invite will arrive to you by email for each 
practice date. If you’ve completed a 2025 safety class through your club and have a current Archery 
shooting card (with a signed safety date) in hand contact Lisa Wallace @ lwallace@bouldercounty.org  
to get on the county wide sign-up list. 
 

• A County wide Safety Meeting – Saturday, February 15th in the upstairs meeting room at the 
fairgrounds Clover Building.  All enrolled Archery members will receive a sign-up link to attend. 
If you want to try archery, you MUST attend a safety meeting before you can shoot.  Contact 
Lisa Wallace to get the link     lwallace@bouldercounty.org  

 
• April 9th & 23rd  - County wide Archery practices 

• May 14th & 28th  - County wide Archery practices 

• June 11th & 25th  - County wide Archery practices 

• July 9th  - County wide Archery practices  

• July 16th - BCF Archery Shoot indoor arena at the fairgrounds TBA   
o Must have a fully completed 2025 Archery shooting card. Complete with dated 

signatures showing safety meeting and at least 5 safe practices from a Boulder County 
Certified Archery Leader. 

o Must have completed a Hunters Education Course by shoot date and have the card on 
file and uploaded online, and in hand for the shoot.  

 
Þ Anyone needing a 2025 Safety class to practice in any discipline contact Lisa Wallace to get 

on a class schedule     lwallace@bouldercounty.org   
Þ Anyone needing a 2025 Shotgun safety class please contact Sharp Shooters 4-H Club to get 

on a class schedule        hart4h.leadership@gmail.com 


